
Dear APS Head Start Families, 
 
Today we received notification that a positive COVID-19 case has impacted our Porter 
Head Start Classroom. We have been and will continue to work in partnership with LISD 
and the Lenawee County Health Department during this time. In consultation with the 
Lenawee County Health Department we will continue to provide instruction to our students 
in accordance with our approved COVID-19 Response/Re-Opening Plan.  
 
Face-to-Face instruction will continue across the program except in the Porter Head 
Start Classroom which will transition to remote learning until the approved return to 
in person date of Thursday, October 22nd. 
 
Questions can be directed to the Health Department at: 517-264-5226 Option 5. 
  
Be safe and Go Maples! 

 


